
NORTH CAROLINA 
BUNCOMBE COUNTY 
 
The Buncombe County FY14 budget will be submitted to the Buncombe County 
Commissioners at their meeting on May 28 at 4:30 in Room 326 of 200 College Street in 
downtown Asheville.  A copy of the FY14 budget will be available for public inspection in 
the office of the Clerk to the Board on and after May 29.   The Board of Commissioners 
will hold a public hearing on June 4, 2013 beginning at 4:30 p.m. in Commission 
Chambers at 200 College Street, Room 326 in downtown Asheville to consider the 
County FY14 budget.  All interested citizens are invited to attend.   If you have any 
questions about this meeting, please contact the Clerk at 250-4105. 
 
This the 21st day of May 2013. 
 
Clerk to the Board of Commissioners 
 
(publish May 21 2013) 
 


